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Dr. Caesar DePaco August 31, 2023
Summit Nutritionals International

29 Rockaway Road

Lebanon, New Jersey 08833

Dear Dr. DePaco,

On behalf of the Ocean County Police Academy, | am writing to express our sincere gratitude for your
generous donation of $49,250.00, in support of our academy's initiatives. Your contribution will have a
profound impact on our training programs and the law enforcement community we serve.

Your dedication to fostering excellence in law enforcement training is truly commendable. The funds
you have graciously provided will be allocated toward the purchase of equipment for our Physical
Fitness and Defensive Tactics training program. This investment will directly benefit over 200 law
enforcement trainees annually, empowering them to enhance their physical abilities and tactical skills.

We are particularly excited about the positive effects this equipment will have on our trainees' well-
being and safety. By promoting physical fitness and effective defensive tactics, we are not only
preparing our officers for the challenges they may face in the field, but also encouraging them to lead
healthier lives overall.

Furthermore, your support will enable us to offer in-service training to veteran officers at various stages
of their careers. This ongoing professional development is crucial for maintaining the highest standards
of law enforcement and ensuring that officers have the skills necessary to adapt to evolving challenges.

Once again, thank you for your dedication to our mission and for joining us in our efforts to create a
stronger, healthier, and safer law enforcement community. Your contribution will leave a lasting legacy,
impacting the lives of both current and future officers.

If you have any further questions or would like to stay updated on the progress of our programs, please
feel free to reach out to me via email BKlimakowski@co.ocean.nj.us or my cell 732-684-1440.

With sincere appreciation,

Undefs eriff Brian J. Klimakowski
Academy Director



